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Notice Concerning Reduction of Cross-Shareholdings 

 

In accordance with the principles of its Corporate Governance Code, SAKATA INX CORPORATION 

(hereinafter, the “Company” or “we”) has been reducing its cross-shareholdings by assessing the rationality of 

holding such shares individually for each stock, and selling or otherwise disposing of shares that are determined 

unnecessary. 

In the news release dated February 14, 2025, entitled “SAKATA INX CORPORATION to implement 

management that accounts for capital costs and share prices [update]),” we declared our intention to further reduce 

the cross-shareholdings. We hereby announce the details of our actions as follows. We will accelerate the 

reduction of cross-shareholdings, improve capital efficiency, and utilize the proceeds for investment in sustainable 

growth and shareholder returns. 

 

 

1. Reduction target of cross-shareholdings 

With the aim of improving capital efficiency to enhance corporate value, we will work to reduce the number 

of cross-shareholdings (other than unlisted shares) to zero in the next fiscal year onwards. As a first step, we 

will reduce the number by at least 50% of the market value as of December 31, 2024. 

 

2. Period of implementation 

Until December 31, 2025 

 

3. Policies 

We will engage in careful dialogue with the issuers of the shares subject to sale in the future, and work to gain 

their understanding of the Group’s policies. We will continue to strive to maintain and strengthen our business 

relationships with these companies. 

In the event that timely disclosure becomes necessary, we will promptly provide notification. 


